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NOTICE: APRIL 2020 MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
March 28th, 2020 

 
The April 1, 2020 regular monthly meeting of the Crystal Park Metropolitan 
District Board of Directors has been cancelled.  The Directors are respecting the 
Coronavirus Stay-at-Home state-wide order issued on March 25th.  Additionally, 
we are unprepared to schedule a virtual meeting for all district members to 
attend on such short notice.  If the Stay-at-Home order is still in effect on May 6th, 
we will host a virtual meeting at that time and the public will be invited to attend 
as usual. 

Thank you for your understanding. 
 

Twana Denton, Chair 
Crystal Park Metropolitan District Board of Directors 


